SOUTHAMPTON TOWNSHIP

Construction Department 609-859-2786
5 Retreat Road Fax 609-859-1465

Southampton, NJ 08088 construction@southamptonnj.org

May 7, 2012

Mr.Thomas Gabrysiak

Last Chance Auto Salvage Inc.
109 Paddock Drive
Springfield, NJ 08022

RE: Junkyard License 2012

Dear Mr.Gabrysiak:

On June 17% 2011 you were found to be in violation of the Uniform Construction Code
and were sent a Notice and Order of Penalty. On Oct 24" 2011 you were sent a Notice
of Violation and corrective action to be taken by November 17" 2011. As of this date
these violations remain outstanding

As of May 4™, 2012, your penalties have accrued to $48,000.00 and will continue to
accrue until violations have been abated and the required approvals have been obtained.
This morning I have spoken to Jean Montgomerie from the Pinelands Commission who
has informed me that your application is incomplete for lack of information. I have also
spoken with Sherri Hannah, secretary to the Southampton Township Planning/Zoning
Board, who has informed me that she has not received the required information to allow
your application with the board to go forward.

This letter serves as final notification that all violations must be corrected by June 4, 2012
otherwise I will have no recourse but to forward this matter to Municipal Court for the
full collection of all penalties and fines that will have accrued.

Uit
g
ody S Mazeall
Construction Official/Zoning Officer

Certified Mail 71791000164203679144
cc: Michael McFadden, RMC/Administrator
April Fijalkowski, Pinelands Commission



